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9 March 2017 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Over the last few weeks the weather has been very unpredictable. We are trying to organise 

wet weather dismissal carefully so that the children are properly supervised.  
 
Please do not wait outside the Year 1 room at dismissal time. All parent pick up children 

must go to area B. If it is raining an announcement will be made and you can then go to the 
classroom. There are however, a large number of children who move to the pedestrian line, 

the bus line and the Blue Room so please stand back from the doorway area and do not go 
into the classroom until the teacher invites you.  

 
Your co-operation in this area is important. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Michael Holey 
Principal 
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